Hello Region 6!

We recited the Pledge and Jerry Soto, Treasury report.

Our Memorial Run was a great turn out and great food.

Our observation run winners were:

1st place Ralph Shiffer

2nd place Tom Rodriguz

3rd place A new member Jim Montney

Also during our Memorial Run, we had three members re-up.

September 9th Bike Raffle giveaway in Wolverine, MI. 12750 Water Street Wolverine, MI 49799 at Lumberman Park at 8pm. You do not need to be present to win.

1st prizes the Harley

2nd prize is \$300.00 3rd prize is \$200.00 4th prize is \$100.00

Remember this is the 9/11 Memorial Run out of Region 4.

Our October 8th meeting will be our Chili Contest, as well as, we are collecting donations for Coats for Kids /Toys for Tots donations.

Saturday, December 9th is our meeting & Christmas Party following our meeting.

Correction from last months rider minutes. I misspelled Linda Diaz's name. No, Mexican didn't get a new wife. Linda is still married to him.

We had our first Annual Shiffer Camp Out at Ralph and Gail Shiffers home. Lots of fun, a great 125 mile run and lots of great food. Thank you Ralph and Gail, also to everyone who came out.

Legislative News:

September Report by Jeremy "Lil Ice Man" Bouvrette

Everyone is in summer recess, so there has been no changes in what is going on politically from last month to this date.

We went over at meeting what is up to date and will have more when session reconvene next month. Keep a look out,

I'm Out.

That is it for now.

Heidi Barnard